
 NEW SOUTH VALLEY 
REGIONAL FBO 
MANAGER 
Teresa Griffiths assumed the FBO 
manager position in January. 
Teresa has four years of experience 
with the Salt Lake City Department 
of Airports. She previously worked 
at Million Air/TAC-Air at Salt Lake 
International. Teresa also has a 
private pilot’s license. 
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SLCDA NEWSLETTER 
To receive the Salt Lake City 
Department of Airport’s monthly 
General Aviation Newsletter by 
email, send your email address to  
dave.teggins@slcgov.com.  

TVY and U42 GATE 
CODES CHANGE 
FEBRUARY 15 
Contact Dave Teggins 801-556-
4082 or Phil Bevan 801-575-2957 
with questions.

GENERAL AVIATION BADGING 
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 

BADGING OFFICE LOCATION AND HOURS
The badging office is located at 220 North 3700 West at 
Salt Lake City International Airport (SLC). The office is 
open weekdays between 7 a.m. and 5:30 p.m., excluding 
holidays, and 11:30 a.m. and 1 p.m. on Thursdays.

WHEN CAN I RENEW MY BADGE?
Tenants may renew badges up to six weeks prior to the 
expiration date printed on the front of the badge. It’s 
best to plan ahead and not wait until a badge is about to 
expire.

AM I REQUIRED TO TAKE A TRAINING CLASS FOR A 
GENERAL AVIATION BADGE?
Security training is mandatory for all general aviation 
hangar tenants. Training takes approximately 90 minutes. 
SLC hangar tenants must also complete a TSA Security 
Threat Assessment that typically takes between two to 14 
days to clear.

ARE APPOINTMENTS NECESARYAND HOW DO I 
SCHEDULE AN APPOINTMENT?
Appointments are strongly recommended since there is 
no guaranteed openings for walk-in customers. Schedule 
an appointment by calling 801-575-2423.

WHO CAN SIGN MY BADGE APPLICATION?
Airport Properties must sign applications for lease 
holders.  Tenants may sign for individuals they authorize 
to use their hangar. Contact Phil Bevan at 801-575-2957 
or phil.bevan@slcgov.com to get an application signed.

For more information about the badging process, visit the 
Access Control website at www.slcairport.com/badging.

Teresa Griffiths, South Valley Regional 
FBO Manager



March 13-15 
Utah Airport Operators 
Association is holding its 
annual Spring Conference at 
the St. George Best Western 
Abbey Inn. For registration 
information, visit  
www.uaoa.org 

March 18 
Mid-Air Collision Avoidance 
course, 4 to 6 p.m., SLC Airport 
Training and Activities building, 
1911 N. 2200 West. Wings credit 
will be given for the course. 
 
June 29 
Annual Cache Air Fest, Logan 
Airport. The event will include 
air demonstrations, aircraft 
displays, drones and hotrods.  
For more information, go to 
www.cacheairfest.com.  

Upcoming activity and 
FAA seminar information is 
available at www.faasaf ety.gov 
under the Activities, Courses 
and Seminars tab. 

The FAA SLC FSDO Safety 
Program Manager is Richard 
Jeffs, richard.jeffs@faa.gov. 

HELPFUL POINTS OF CONTACT
General aviation operations, facilities maintenance, SLCDA GA newsletter, airfield, and SLC Title 16 questions contact:  Dave Teggins, General Aviation 
Manager, (801) 556-4082-5532, or dave.teggins@slcgov.com.
Hangar lease and repair questions: Phil Bevan, Property Management Specialist, (801) 575-2957 or phil.bevan@slcgov.com .
Aviation security questions: Teresa Griffiths (801) 561-0420. Gate access problems:  Airport Control Center (801) 575-2401.
Emergencies: SLCIA, (801) 575-2911. TVY or U42, 911 then (801) 575-2911.
For additional GA information call the GA Hotline: (801) 575-2443 .

AMERICAN BONANZA SOCIETY 
PLANNING EVENTS THIS SUMMER 
AT SOUTH VALLEY REGIONAL 
AIRPORT
The American Bonanza Society (ABS) is holding two events at 
South Valley Regional this summer.  

From May 4 through 5, a mechanic’s service clinic will be 
held to teach participants how to preform proper inspections 
on Beech Bonanzas, including fixing common squawks and 
proper landing gear inspections. 

Then from August 15 through 18, the ABS Air Safety 
Foundation will conduct a service clinic for Bonanza owners. 
The clinic brings in recognized Beech service experts 
to perform highly structured and comprehensive visual 
inspections of Beech Bonanzas. 

These events are expected to bring up to 20 aircraft to the 
South Valley Regional Airport.

South Valley Regional Airport Tenant Advantage Aviation, 
L.LC. is hosting both of these events. More information is 
available at www.bonanza.org.

UPCOMING 
EVENTS AND 
NEWS 

ST. GEORGE AIRPORT 
CLOSURE
Runway 1/19 at St. George Municipal Airport 
(SGU) is scheduled for major reconstruction this 
summer. The runway will be closed between May 
29 and September 26.  The airport will be closed 
to all fixed wing aircraft during the closure. 


